
Northern Ireland Study Abroad Meet and Greet 
 

 
On Tuesday, December 11, from 8:30-10:00 
a.m. and Wednesday,December 12, 
from 4:00-5:30 p.m. in CB 509A, Dr. Michael 
Goode (Dept. of History and Political Science) 
will be hosting a meet-and-greet for students 
interested in learning more about the Peace 
and Justice Studies Northern Ireland Study 
Abroad on May 11 – June 5, 2019. Everyone 
is welcome to stop by, even for just a few 
minutes! 
  
Why Northern Ireland? Ireland is one of the 
most beautiful countries in the world, with 
castles, gorgeous seascapes, and a rich 
literary and musical tradition. Irish people 
are renowned for their sense of humor and 
hospitality. Belfast is a world-class city, and 
Northern Ireland’s lush green mountains and 
forests is the setting for the TV series Game 
of Thrones.  
  
Northern Ireland was also the location of a 
thirty-year civil war that ended in 1998. How 
did the Irish forge a resilient and sustainable 
peace? We will visit Belfast and Northern 
Ireland’s best locationsto learn more about 
the history and culture of the island and the 
Irish peace process. Along the way, we tour 

many of Ireland’s historic sites and enjoy some of the island’s great food and music. 
  
Who can go?  If you are a student at UVU, you are welcome to join us! We are offering course 
credit in History and Peace and Justice Studies, and scholarship opportunities are available. For 
more information on the program, please visit:https://www.uvu.edu/global/students/study-
abroad/uk/nth-ireland19.html 
  
Please feel free to stop by on Tuesday, December 11, anytime from 8:30-10:00 a.m. 
or Wednesday, December 12, from 4:00-5:30 p.m. in CB 509A to learn more! 
 
 


